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From: Brian McCran [mailto:brianmccran@gmail.com] CW - Od’ ) b I:—
Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2012 12:25 AM —

To: Abrams, Jeffrey

Subject: Committee of the Whole Item #8 - Natural Heritage ITEM - 7_"' Z

Dear Jeffrey,

I suggest that Council delay initiating the Secondary Plans for the New Community Areas until the Natural
Heritage Network is complete and that the development only be allowed to proceed in conjunction with the
employment opportunities in adjacent lands, the identified transportation infrastructure and is supported by a
viable Public Transit Network.

regards,

Brian McCran
Vaughan Resident
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